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LICL	e‐blast	‐	serving	Nassau/Suffolk	pro‐life	advocates.				 
										LICL	e‐blast	is	additional	information	to	Life	News. 
  

Dear	Defenders	of	Life:	 
	 
First,	let	us	wish	you	a	most	holy	Christmas	and	Happy	New	Year!	During	this	wonderful	
and	hectic	season,	let	us	remember	that	it	is	a	celebration	of	new	life.	Let	us	pray	that	all	
babies	everywhere	get	the	chance	to	live!		
		
Join	us	for	the	42nd	Annual	March	for	Life	on	Thursday,	January	22,	2015,	12	Noon	
Rally	in	Washington,	D.C.	Individuals	seeking	transportation	from	Nassau	&	Suffolk	may	
call	LICL	at	631‐243‐1435	(from	10AM	to	7PM)	to	locate	nearest	bus.	LICL	urges	each	
bus	captain	to	send	a	team	to	visit	your	area	Representative	and	Senators.	Note:	Team	
may	need	to	leave	rally	site	early	to	complete	appointments.	
		
Please	allow	us	to	call	your	attention	to	two	changes	to	the	March	for	Life	events	on	
Thursday,	January	22,	2015.	
		
The	March	for	Life	Conference	and	Expo,	formerly	held	at	the	Hyatt	Regency,	will	take	
place	at	the	Renaissance	Washington	DC	Downtown	Hotel	at	999	Ninth	St.	NW,	and	K	St.	
NW,	Wash.	D.C.		The	Rally	site	is	now	at	12th	Street	at	the	National	Mall.	
		
Attendance	at	pro‐life	events	depends	on	publicity.	Pro‐life	events	are	listed	in	Life	
News,	posted	on	the	new	LICL	website	prolifeli.org,	and	often	sent	by	LICL	to	media	and	
churches.	You	can	play	a	role	by	attracting	pro‐lifers	who	are	unfamiliar	with	LICL	or	Life	
News.	Forward	the	information	to	a	contact	you	know	personally	at	your	church	or	in	
your	organization.	Receiving	the	notice	from	a	person	they	recognize	as	active	in	pro‐life	
may	inspire	the	editor	to	print	a	notice	they	had	previously	discarded.	Please	send	at	
least	three	weeks	prior	to	the	event.	For	newsletters	send	two,	even	three	weeks	prior	to	
the	month	of	publication.	Many	pro‐life,	pro‐family	organization	newsletters,	each	read	
by	hundreds	of	members,	do	not	include	notices	of	pro‐life	events	simply	because	no	one	
submitted	the	information	or	the	notice	arrived	too	late	to	be	printed.	The	quickest	way:	
copy	the	information	at	prolifeli.org	and	paste	to	an	e‐mail.	Add	a	line	suggesting	the	no‐
tice	be	printed.	Consider	e‐mailing	as	a	reminder	or	invitation	to	family	and	friends.	"No	
one	can	do	everything,	but,	everyone	can	do	something."		
		
Monday,	December	22,	2014	‐	7:45	p.m.	LICL	General	Meeting	for	all	interested	in	ac‐
tivity,	education,	legislation	or	volunteering	to	be	held	at	Joseph	Barry	Council	K	of	C	
Hall,	45	Heitz	Place,	Hicksville	11801.		
		
Sunday,	January	18,	2015	‐	1:30	‐	3:00	p.m.	FACE	THE	TRUTH	in	front	of	NUMC,	East	
Meadow	is	sponsored	by	LICL.	Signs	are	provided	at	site	or	bring	your	own.	Rain	or	
Shine.	631‐243‐1435.		
	

HAPPY, HEALTHY NEW YEAR! 

	


